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Askin, Tim

From: Cris & Yvonne <ottostrack1892@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 8:12 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Attachments: COA Application.pdf

Attn: Tim 
 
Hi,  
This is Cris. I spoke to you on the phone last week. We did look into the tax credits, but it appears they only 
apply to state taxes. I am not sure it is worth the delay this year. We will look into it for future repairs.  
 
Attached Certificate of Appropriateness Application, and a photo of the area where the roofer will be working 
as needed.  
 
Apologies for the crude writing on the photo, but essentially we will be working on section A-B and depending 
on what he finds and budget, it may be from A-C. It would include the dormer.  
 
The East section was repaired in 2017. It is the same roofer with the same specifications.  
This is essentially continuing the repair work approved in 2017. 
 

 
 
 
Thanks,  
 
Cris Slawinski & Yvonne Huetiger 
 


